
 

 

Teacher Development Reforms and OneCornwall Teaching School Hub Partnership 

Have you had your letter from Minister Gibb? 

 
This week the Education Minister has written to every school to update them on the Teacher 

Development reforms ahead of the national rollout from September 2021. 

 

Link to letter: 

https://manage-training-for-early-career-teachers.education.gov.uk/ECF%20Letter.pdf 

 

The OneCornwall Teaching School Hub Partnership has been set up to support schools and school leaders 

to navigate through these reforms, offering high quality evidence-based training for your teachers.  

They are ready to talk you through how to access funded face-to-face and online professional 

development. 

 

Early Career Framework 

If you have appointed an ECT (NQT) for September, you will need to plan for their two-year statutory 

induction.   

The OneCornwall Teaching School Hub Partnership can deliver this statutory reform for you, fully 

funded, through their programme.  Contact us now for further information and details about our 

forthcoming ECF Webinar event on 15th June 2021, 4-5 pm. Please email hello@onecornwall.co.uk to 

register your attendance and receive the webinar links. 

 

The reformed NPQs 

OneCornwall are offering NPQs in partnership with Teach First and LSSW. Please look out for dates for 

our NPQ webinars and if you have any questions, please get in touch via email at hello@onecornwall.co.uk 

 

Join our ECF webinar event 

on 15th June 2021, 4-5 pm  
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